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I spoke with  Abraham Murell at 8:54 this am and he indicated he knew about the July 26th hearing
and August 24 Public Hearing because of the placards on the building.
 
I also spoke with Frank Richie, neighbor on Hillcrest, at 8:56 this morning and he also indicated he
knew about both hearings because he drove by the building and read the placard.
 
Thanks,
Joanna
 
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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